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EDITORIAL 

Apart from different virtual races taking place, there is not much to report about these days. 

Members are requested to send in all relevant news and photos for publication in the 

newsletter.  

TRAINING AT THE ARC 

Everything is basically back to normal. Members can run on the grounds from 15:00 during 

weekdays and anytime over the weekends. The club house opens at 16:00 on Tuesdays. 

Members are welcome to start together at 17:30 as long as lockdown protocols are adhered 

to. 

VIRTUAL CSi IRENE FARM RACE 

Entries for the race are going very well. We want to call on all our members to support the 

club by entering for the race. We need to generate some income. 

Use this link to enter: https://irenefarmrace.co.za/ 

We salute CSi for coming to the party even though it will be a virtual race. They are an amazing 

sponsor! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://irenefarmrace.co.za/


 



PERSONALIA 

Danie Joubert had a back operation during the week, we wish him a speedy recovery. 

Congratulations to the following members who celebrate their birthdays during the week: 

Megan Brown 07 Oct 

Gerna Horak 07 Oct 

Brian Peters 07 Oct 

Adriaan Visser 07 Oct 

Corlia Oberholzer 08 Oct 

Emgee van der Merwe 08 Oct 

Zoe Le Roux 09 Oct 

Grazyna Koornhof 10 Oct 

Isi Van der Schyf 10 Oct 

Yolandi Wiese 10 Oct 

Jaap Willemse 11 Oct 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
THOUGHT FOR THE WEEK 

Life is 10% what happens to you and 90% how you react to it. 
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https://www.brainyquote.com/quotes/charles_r_swindoll_388332
https://www.brainyquote.com/quotes/charles_r_swindoll_388332


PHOTO CORNER 

 

 

Annemarie Breytenbach 

 

 

 

Derick van der Merwe 

 



 

 

 

Megan Brown 

 

 

 

Louwrens Smit 

 



 

 

 

Ray Patterson 

 

 

 

Letha Kotze and Rose Kavallineas 

 



 

 

 

Things are getting back to normal 

 

 

 

Pieter Jordaan 

 



 

 

 

Linley September 

 

 


